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IMPORTANT DISCLAIMER: This information has been gratuitously provided by Ashland. Although it is intended to be accurate, Ashland DISCLAIMS 
ANY AND ALL LIABILITY, EITHER EXPRESS OR IMPLIED. This information is based on many factors beyond Ashland's control, including but not limited 
to the completeness and accuracy of information received, or the conditions prevailing when operations were observed and/or sampled. In 
choosing to rely on or use this information, you assume all risk including the results obtained and agree to indemnify Ashland against any and all 
claims. All recommendations or suggestions must be evaluated by you to determine their applicability or suitability for your particular program. 
Any information claimed by Ashland to be confidential or proprietary is not to be disclosed to any third party. 
 
Ashland Services BV Noordweg 9, 3336 LH Zwijndrecht, The Netherlands 

 
 
 
 
 
15 May 2025 
 
Subject: Ashland position on Unique Formula Identifier (UFI) 
 
Dear valued customer, 
 
Thank you for your inquiry regarding Unique Formula Identifier (UFI) required for identification of specific 
mixtures which have been notified to ECHA under Annex VIII of CLP, Harmonized Poison Center 
Notifications. 
 
Annex VIII sets obligation to submit harmonized information relating to emergency health responses 
to relevant Authorities by companies placing hazardous mixtures on the EU market. 
 
Ashland has obtained UFI for consumer, professional and industrial use mixtures in relevant countries. 
They can be found in respective SDSes in section 1. 
 
Please be informed that some products do not require to be notified for not being hazardous (no health 
nor physical hazards) and therefore will not have a UFI assigned by Ashland. 
 
We realize that you may need our UFI to be able to complete your submission in so called Mixture-in-
Mixture (MIM) scenario. Please be assured that Ashland is continually striving to maintain the highest 
standards in the services and products they supply. We hope this information proves helpful, and if 
Ashland can be of any further assistance when it comes to request for specific hazardous products 
UFI numbers, or any other requests, please contact your Ashland customer service representative. 
 
 

Kind regards, 

 
Tim McArragher 

Snr. Regulatory Affairs Manager – EMEA 
 


